
 

Class of 1995 
Twenty-Fifth Reunion  

Gettysburg Fund Scholarship 
 

 
Class 
Goal: 

$25,000 
scholarship 

 
 

Created to honor and celebrate 

our 25th reunion 

 

 
 

Twenty five years ago, we graduated from Gettysburg 

College, an achievement that might not have been possible 

for many of us without the scholarships or financial aid we 

received from the College. 

 
Today, financial support for students remains a pressing 

need—one of the College’s highest priorities. Without it, many 

students simply would not go to Gettysburg College. Nearly 

sixty-five percent of last year’s student body received 

scholarships and financial aid. The average total financial 

package of $42,219 clearly shows the continuing need for 

scholarship support. 
 

 

To celebrate our milestone reunion we can help make certain 

that a Gettysburg College education is within reach of high- 

achieving, talented students from all walks of life. We can 

ensure that they enjoy Gettysburg Great experiences—just 

like we did—by funding unrestricted scholarships that will be 

immediately available in the 2020-21 academic year. 
 

 

Every time our collective class scholarship gifts reach the 

$25,000 mark, a scholarship will be awarded and a new fund 

will begin. 
 
 

 

 

Reasons to support our 

class initiative: 
 

• Pride that the Class of 1995 is 

assisting deserving students 

 
• 25th reunion milestone provides 

opportunity to enhance our legacy 

 

• Unique opportunity for classmates 

to expand their support 

 
• Scholarships will be available for 

immediate use, no growth period 

 
• $25,000 scholarship level more 

easily attained through collective 

class support than individual gift 

 
• See firsthand the personal impact of 

our gift on scholarship recipients 
 

Instructions: 
 

Make your gift online using the 

College’s secure server at 

www.gettysburg.edu/onlinegiving. 

 
If you choose to give to the Class of 

1995 Twenty-Fifth Reunion 

Gettysburg Fund Scholarship, under 

Designations remember to check 

“other” on the gift form and check 

Class of 1995 25th Reunion 

Gettysburg Fund Scholarship. 

 

If you have already made your 

Gettysburg Fund gift and would 

scholarship, please contact Jacob 

Henkoff, College liaison, 717-337-

8072. 

“Thank you for giving the gift of a 

priceless Gettysburg experience. This 

scholarship has taken a huge burden off 

of my shoulders and allowed me to have 

the best possible Gettysburg 

experience.” Winnie Wang ’18 

 

Winnie Wang ’18, the 

recipient of the Class of 1977 

Fortieth Reunion Gettysburg 

Fund Scholarship. 
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